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ADOR Extends April 17 Filing to Include Oil and Gas 
Severance Taxpayers 

 
Montgomery—The Alabama Department of Revenue (ADOR) announced 

today that Alabama taxpayers who file oil and gas severance tax returns will 

have until Tuesday, April 17, 2007, to file their February 2007 Alabama returns, 

normally due April 15, and pay any tax due.   

State Revenue Commissioner Tom Surtees authorized the extra filing and 

payment time for oil and gas severance taxpayers to coincide with the recently 

announced April 17, 2007, state and federal tax-filing and payment deadline 

date.   

The April 17, 2007, deadline will apply to the following: 

• 2006 Alabama individual income tax returns, whether filed 

 electronically or on paper. 

• Requests for an automatic six-month tax-filing extension, whether 

 submitted electronically or on a paper Form 4868A. 

• Individual estimated tax returns and payments for the first quarter of 

 2007 (Form 40ES). 

• Any other Alabama income, financial institution excise, business 

 privilege tax returns, or oil and gas severance tax returns administered 

 by the ADOR, having an April 15, 2007, filing and payment deadline 

 date. 

 For information concerning any federal returns affected by the April 17 

filing deadline date, taxpayers are encouraged to visit the IRS Web site at 

www.irs.gov. 
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